
Saskatchewan Staff Notice 33-707

Implementation of Permanent Registration in 2001

Pursuant to proposed Multilateral Instrument 33-108 Permanent Registration (“MLI 33-
108”), all registrants will be required to pay an annual registration fee and deliver certain
information to the regulator on December 15 of each year.

Several provinces have decided to postpone the adoption of MLI 33-108 and the
implementation of a permanent registration system until late 2002.  However, the
Saskatchewan Securities Commission will adopt a permanent registration system by
December 2001 as we have previously indicated to our registrants.  By December 2001
the Saskatchewan Securities Commission will adopt a local instrument to effect the
change to permanent registration.

Date: August 1, 2001

Contact: Deputy Director, Registration
(306) 787-5876


